Akron Park Board
September 18, 2024

Present: Kirk Robinson, Member; Jim Steen, Member; Katie Newcomer, Member; Jan Morgan, Member;
Rebecca Hartzler, Clerk-Treasurer

The meeting was called to order at 3:00 PM

Katie made a motion to accept the August 22, 2024 regular meeting minutes as written. Jim 2", 4 ayes.
Current financial report as of September 18, 2024 was presented.

Kirk shared the installation of the new Pike Memorial Park sign is currently delayed because of a bracket.
The no parking on the grass signs will be installed by town employees.

The Security Camera Project at Pike Memorial Park should be installed within the next month.

Jim spoke with Mitch Melton about grass seeding the bare spots at Pike Memorial Park. Mitch will work up a
quote for the project.

The Fall Car Show at Pike Memorial Park is Saturday, September 21% from 10AM-4PM.
Pike Memorial Park restrooms are anticipated to be closed on October 22, 2024,

Friday Night Live Music Entertainment at Downtown Park was very successful this year. Akron Las Donas
sponsored the events along with Northern Indiana Community Foundation.

Kirk notified the board that the East Restroom Light and West Pavilion Light were out and needed to be
replaced. Town employees will be notified to get the lights replaced.

Rebecca informed the board that Jake & Anthony will get to the list of items needed at the parks when time
allows. They are currently busy with a street project and water exam review class.

The next park board meeting is scheduled for October 16, 2024 at 3:00 p.m.

Kirk magte a motion to adjourn the meeting at 3:29 PM. Katie 2", 4 ayes.
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